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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Monday, 1 December, 2003 - at 5 pm

to be held in toe Meeting Room of the New International Bookshop
Trades Hall, Melbourne

(Please note the change in time from that previously advertised)

Business at the Annual General Meeting will include :

■  Reports of activities etc through the year
■  Discussion of time and place for future meetings
•  Election of office bearers

■  General business

^Struggling for Recognition: the individual in Labor History'

a special history conference held in Sydney in November 2003

After completion of the formal business of the A.G.M. Peter Love
and Paul Strangle, who attended and presented papers, will give
reports and comments on the conference.
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Future meetings of the Melbourne Branch of the
Labor History Society

Problems with accommodation and the need for altering meeting times have made
attendance at meetings in 2003 a problem for many Labour History Society
members. And the excellent 'NIB' meetings (some sponsored by the Labour History
Society) at the Trades Hall on Wednesday evenings have also added complications.

The question of meetings next year—as well as the normal AGM matters will be
considered at the Annual General Meeting in December.

Coming ̂ NIB' meetings

They are held in the meeting room attached to the New International Bookshop, at
the Melbourne Trades Hall (entrance from Victoria St.)

6.00pm for 6.30pm and finish at 8pm.

Wednesday, 3 December: AFS Event: 'The Hawke Years'. John Button talks with
former Hawke Government Attorney-General Michael Duffy about The Hawke
Government: A Critical Perspective, co-edited by their former Cabinet colleague
Susan Ryan and AFS NSW Branch Vice-President Troy Bramston.

Wednesday, 10 December: AFS Event; Victorian College of the Arts Director
Andrea Hull discusses 'Making a Difference: Risks and Opportunities in Arts
Education and Training'

Request for contributions to The Recorder

The Recorder is the journal of the Melbourne ('Victorian') branch of the Australian
Society for the Study of Labour History and, naturally, items about Victorian
matters of Labour history are particularly appropriate. 'Labour history' covers trade
union and Labor Party events.

Articles for The Recorder do not need to be about earth-shaking events and
accounts of interesting or entertaining events or personalities at any level of
political or trade union activity will be very welcome.

Membership fees

The Melbourne branch 'membership year' Is the calendar year, January to
December. The annual membership subscription remains at $10 for 2004.


